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August 25, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
RE:  Malarkey 3-Tab production (Dura-Seal AR):  
        Dura-Seal (non-algae resistant version of Dura-Seal AR) and The Alaskan have 
        been discontinued. 
 
All 3-tab production was suspended in March of 2021.  It has not been determined 
when production of the Dura-Seal AR will resume.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Malarkey Technical Services.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

John R. Kouba 

Director of Technical Services 

Malarkey Roofing Products 

 
 
 
 
 


